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May brings with it graduations, Motherôs Day, Memorial Day and Schoolôs summer vacation.  Though 

all of these things are important, I want to take this opportunity to talk about two of these special events.   

                                                        

                                                       Motherôs Day 

Many times I have called myself doubly blessed for having a godly mother and a wife who is also a godly 

mother to our children. But I canôt say that anymore, I have to change my terminology to be blessed three times over.            

For, I was not only blessed with a godly mom, and for 50 yrs. now, a godly wife, but I am blessed with three daughters and 

a daughter in law acting as godly mothers.  Yes! God has indeed given me a triple blessing! 

 

Being blessed with good mothers is different from being blessed with godly mothers. The good mother takes care of her 

children, nurturing and protecting them. She will put her children before herself and will sacrifice her own needs for theirs.  

Yes, there are many good mothers, but not as many godly mothers. For you see, the godly mother does all those things but 

puts God first in her life, before her husband and before her children.  When having to please the children or please the 

Lord, she will always choose the Lord. She will not only care for them, she will lead them to her Christ by living a godly 

biblical example before them.  She will not only teach them the ways of the Lord but she will lead them in the ways of the 

Lord. When facing decisions her first thought will be ñwhat would please the Lordò then she follows His leading.  I want 

to encourage all you moms, and future momsé put Christ first and let it be said by your children; ñI was blessed with a 

godly mom.ò 

Memorial Day 

During our Memorial Day recognition, we will do two things.  We going to take time to remember and honor those who 

died to protect our freedoms, and as we have done for the past several years, we will ask you to give extra on that Sunday, 

May 28th to the Military Bible Stick Ministry.  This is a ministry of Faith Comes By Hearing, which provides Audio Bibles 

to people around the world. The Bible Stick Kit (containing MP3 Player, ear pods, battery, and 40 day reading plan) is 

given to our military personnel through their chaplains. A gift of $25 provides a Military Bible Stick (the Audio Drama 

New Testament and selected Psalms) for one of the troops who protect our nation and preserve our freedoms. Here are a 

couple of testimonies: 

ñThe Military Bible Stick gives me peace of mind to know daily that God loves me and has me in His care as well as my 

family and friends. ñ Staff Sergeant, US Army. 

ñThis has been the most useful thing Iôve ever had. Every day I listené and it has brought me closer to Godò  Navy Pilot.  

 

Please pray about sponsoring one of the Bible Sticks Kits with a $25 gift, it will be a lasting blessing to the one who          

receives it and the one who gives it. 

Pastor                           

Darryl Hoychick 

2017 



Spring time has finally arrived! I love Spring because that puts us that much closer to Summer! Here is a 

quick look at our summer: 

 
 

Vacation Bible School                            June 5- June 9 
 
Centrifuge Panama City Beach FL  June 11ï16 
 
Mission Arlington, TX    July 23-28 
 
There is still a few spots left for Centrifuge if your interested in going,  hurry they want last long.  
If your child is interested in the Mission Trip at Mission Arlington a $50 deposit is due by Sunday June 25th 
with the remaining balance of $100 due by July 19th. 
 
As you can tell we will be keeping everyone very busy all summer long. Please begin to pray for our           
children and adults that will be traveling with us to these different camps, not only that they will have a good 
time but lives will be transformed.  
 
Bro. Jeremy 

Associate                 

Pastor                      

Jeremy Nunnally 

Have you noticed how fast time seems to be passing? It is already May! Hebrews 13:8 tells us that Jesus 

Christ is the same yesterday, today and forever! What a promise that is! 

We celebrate Mothers in the month of May. What an honor to be a mother to two awesome, Godly               

children myself! (Callie and Caleb, what a joy you are to me!) I am personally blessed beyond measure 

because I have a Godly mother who loves us unconditionally and always shared Jesus with us and others 

on a daily basis! Mothers make up a crucial part of our lives. So whether it is a Hallmark card, dinner 

out, hug, or a kiss on the cheek, letôs show we care.  

Proverbs 31:28-30 (NIV) 
28 Her children arise and call her blessed; her husband also, and he praises her: 
29 ñMany women do noble things, but you surpass them all.ò 
30 Charm is deceptive, and beauty is fleeting; but a woman who fears the LORD is to be praised.  

(Ellen) 

#TrinityWorship 

The Dunlaps (Ronnie, Ellen & Caleb)  

Trinity Youth Fundraiser 

Bake Sale @ Walmart 28 E       

9am-1pm 

This is the last fundraiser of 

the season to earn money 

for FUGE 2017. Make 

plans to be there and work 

your assigned shift 

Please come out and                 

support our youth.                   

Any donations for the bake 

sale will be greatly                        

appreciated.   

On Sunday May 28th you can donate just $25 which provides a    

Militarry Bible Stick (the Audio Drama New Testament and selected 

Psalms) for one of the Troops who protect our nation                                   

and preserve our freedoms. Thank you for your donations.  

May 29th Memorial Day  

VBS NEWS  

Attention VBS Teachers 

and Helpers: There will be a 

training night May 1st at 

6pm at HIS Church in                   

Pineville for all teachers, leaders, and helpers.  

Please plan to attend this VBS training class.  
May 14th Motherôs Day 

No PM Activities  

Welcome to  

Ray & Sharon Marshall 

217 Circle Dr. Pineville, 

LA 71360 

318/780-1241 
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*Joel Arnold       

318/446 -1016     
 

*Ken Caraway    
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 *Mark Harlan  
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*Jason Robertson  
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*Anthony Roden  

318/794 -2110  
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Matthew Northup 5/2 

Nicki Kessler 5/6 

Ellen Dunlap 5/7 

Brian Cespiva 5/8 

Matt David 5/8 

Kenny Kessler 5/9 

Herbert Martindale 5/15 

Jude Peek 5/15 

Billie Snowden 5/15 

Allison Moton 5/16 

Gary White 5/16 

Kristy Gagnard 5/19 

Catherine Bashrum 5/20 

Harvey Thiels 5/21 

Ann Craig 5/24 

Matt Davis 5/26 

Samantha Hosner 5/26 

Pat Cross 5/28 

Lola Walker 5/28 

 

 

 

Justin & Taeler Monk 6 years 

Vyron & Felicia Edwards 20 years 

Joel & Katherine Arnold 25 years 

Dan & Dee Davis 37 years 

Jerry & Sharla Cooley 5 years 

 

I thought we should go ahead and begin 

collecting now for OCC so we will have 

another great and successful Packing Party 

this year! Mayôs items are: Hygiene items, 

deodorant, toothbrush, combs, brushes, soap, rags, towels, 

etcé**No toothpaste or liquids** These are easily found on sale 

this time of year! I am also asking that you bring shoe boxes to the 

church office or give to Belinda Collins. She has graciously agreed 

to wrap our shoe boxes!                                                                            

Thanks for all the donations and help so far.                                           

                             Amy Roden 


